
engineering 

July 15, 2014 

Mr. Jeff Derouen 
Executive Director 
Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602 

RECEIVED 
JUL 1 7 2014 

PUBLIC 
SERVICE MMISSION 

Re: Case No. 2014-00251 
Cerulean Area Water System Improvements 
Barkley Lake Water District 
Cadiz, Kentucky 

Dear Mr. Derouen: 

Enclosed is a disc containing the electronic copies of the Plans and Specifications 
for the above referenced project. The project was bid as two contracts, therefore folders 
for each contract are provided on the disc. 

Should you have questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us at 
(270) 886-5466. 

Sincerely, 
Bell Engineering 

Robert Pickerill, P.E. 
Project Engineer 

Enclosures 

107 forbes drive, hopkinsville, kentucky 42240 
270/886-5466 phone 270/886-5122 fax www.hkbell.com  
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